
 

 

The following Security Advisory (SA) is not publically available because it is designated “Official 

Use Only – Security-Related Information,” which is exempt from public disclosure in accordance 

with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Sensitive Unclassified Non-Safeguards 

Information (SUNSI) Handling Requirements. 

 

SA-2015-11, “Situational Awareness—Security Concerns Related to Geocaching and Other 

Similar Geolocating Game Activity Near Critical Infrastructure Facilities.” 

 

The NRC issued SA-2015-11 on Wednesday, October 28, 2015, to all affected Operating Power 

Reactors including those under construction; Non-power Reactors; Decommissioning Reactors; 

Fuel Facilities; Gaseous Diffusion Plants; Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installations; and 

Category 1 and 2 licensees regulated under Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part 37.  

Note that the security advisory contains physical security information and is, therefore, being 

withheld from public disclosure in accordance with the NRC SUNSI Handling Requirements. 

 

Lead Contact:  Laura Pearson 

Branch Chief 

NSIR/DSO/ILTAB 

301-492-3933 

E-mail:  Laura.Pearson@nrc.gov 

 

mailto:Laura.Pearson@nrc.gov

